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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   1/5/2015 

Start time:   7:05 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   17 members, 2 guests 

 

 The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 

 Fred DiMaria reported on the club’s financial status. 

 Warren Batson mentioned that he had had a discussion with AMA District 2 vice 

president Eric Williams on the topic of drones.  A discussion with club members 

followed. 

 Warren noted that the club holiday dinner on December 5
th

 was attended by 

approximately 12 people.  It was good time, enjoyed by all. 

 Flavio Ambrosini noted that there was no new news regarding the club’s website.  A 

reminder that those who have any questions or difficulties using the site, to please feel 

free to ask for assistance. 

 Warren said that he will work with Jerry Rohling in regards to a possible “Float-Fly” 

this year at Lake Taghkanic.  The issue at stake is if the Parks Department will allow 

the event or not due to the topic of “drones” being allowed or not on park properties. 

 Warren noted that the “Frost-Fly” this year will be scheduled for January 24
th

 at 9:00 

AM (inclement weather date of Jan 25) at the Redwing field. 

 Membership renewal forms will be posted on the club’s website. 

 A reminder that Project Night will be held at the April meeting. 

 Reminder to all members to make sure that they renew their AMA memberships.  

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:00 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


